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Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc. (Magellan) strives to be proactive and use 
education as a preventative tool to help ensure our members receive the highest quality of care 
through you, the provider. The Compliance Department at Magellan is committed to sending 
monthly e-mails to targeted providers regarding a Compliance-related subject.  
 
This e-mail communication is specific to your HealthChoices (Pennsylvania Medicaid) Contract 
with Magellan. 
 

This month we would like to solicit feedback from providers to assist in planning our 2017 
Compliance Forum which will be held via webinar on Friday, November 3, 2017. The specific 
logistics including time will be shared in the near future but please Save The Date! 
 

 
 

Magellan wants to hear from you! We value provider input and want to design a Compliance/ 
Fraud, Waste & Abuse Training the meets the needs of our contracted provider network. 
 
The link below will direct you to a simple and quick survey. After you enter your provider 
information, there are only 3 questions which should take less than 5 minutes to complete.  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ComplianceForumPlanning2017  
 

We will use the information that is compiled to assist in building the agenda. Thank you in 
advance! 
 

 
 

At Magellan, we will continue to educate our providers with updated MA Bulletins, Regulations 
and other pertinent information in order to ensure Compliance.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing hard work and dedication to our members! 
 

Magellan of Pennsylvania’s Compliance Team 
O 215-504-3967 | F 866-667-7744 
www.magellanofpa.com  
 
Report Fraud to:  SIU@magellanhealth.com or (800) 755-0850 
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